
 

  

 

NOTICE: Temporary lane closures on McNaughton Road East and Peter Rupert Avenue 
 
Watermain, storm and sanitary sewers are being installed along the following roads starting  
Monday, July 28: 
 

• Peter Rupert Avenue: from approximately 600 m south of Major Mackenzie Drive West to 
Ascalon Drive. Work is expected to be completed by the end of October. 

• McNaughton Road East: from approximately 500 m north of Major Mackenzie Drive West to 
Eaglet Court. Work is expected to be completed by the end of the year.  

 
To safely complete the installation, lane closures will be required in the work area at the following 
times: 
 

• Peter Rupert Avenue: Tuesday, Aug. 12 to Monday, Oct. 20  
• McNaughton Road East: Monday, July 28 to Friday, Nov. 28 

 
Flag persons will be on-site to guide traffic and detour signs are in place. 
 
Questions about the project can be directed to Eric Vonk, Manager, Development Inspection and 
Grading, by email at eric.vonk@vaughan.ca or by phone at 905-832-2281 ext. 8054.  
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For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


